Moving Day—Help Needed!

Calling ALL DADS/BIG BROTHERS/UNCLES/FRIENDS...

To prepare for our new school buildings upgrade we now need to completely clear all of the rooms affected by this
work, BUT WE NEED YOUR HELP! At this stage we only have offers of help from females, so Al, our caretaker,
needs a few males to help with the heavier lifting.

We require reliable helpers who can assist us to load the shipping container that we have onsite. We plan to do
this using a team of volunteers from our school, aided by a group from Newlands College on Sat 24 March starting
at 9 am. We aim to be finished by 12 noon. From our school, we need volunteers who are able to:

e Help lift heavy items such as a fridge, stove, piano (and who may also be able to bring trolleys for this purpose)
e Assist with stacking resources, such as tables and chairs into the container

e General volunteers who can help to lift and shift resources

Some of our staff and Board members will be there also, but we need your help.

If you are able to assist please contact the School Office urgently (office@rewarewa.school.nz or 939 0186).

Thank you.




